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PFAS (Absence) Compliance Statement

This statement is to confirm to the best of our knowledge, finished goods manufactured by Inline Plastics Corp. do not 
contain PFAS material. 

Products provided to Inline Plastics Corp. do not contain Per- and Polyfluoroalkyl Substances (PFAS, PFC, PFHxS) as 
that term is defined by the Organization for Economic Cooperation and Development (OECD) or the United States 
Environmental Protection Agency (EPA.) To the best of our knowledge, these compounds are also not present in our 
product and do not exceed the reportable threshold of 0.1%.

Inline Plastics Corp.’s primary sheet suppliers have notified us that they do not intentionally add any food substances or 
products listed in Regulation EU 1169/2011 including but not limited to Perfluoroalkyl or Polyfluoroalkyl Substances 
(PFAS Substances).

As a consequence, Inline Plastics Corp.’s sheet material, hence it’s products, are in compliance with New York state 
senate bill S8817, which amends the Section 37-0203 of the environmental conservation law by adding recommendations 
on intentionally added PFAS in packaging material for direct food contact.

It is the responsibility of the processor, producer, packager or importer of the finished consumer product to determine 
consumer safety and ensure compliance with all international, federal, state and local regulations of PFAS substances.

You must make your own determination that your use of the product(s) is safe, lawful, and technically suitable in your 
intended applications.

This certificate is continuing and shall remain in full force and effect until revoked in writing. This version supersedes all 
previous certificates that might otherwise be effective.

Sincerely,

Jim Parker
Director Corporate Quality, Compliance, and Continuous Improvement
Inline Plastics Corp.




